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MIC24085 Obsolescence 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are sending you this notification to inform you that Micrel, a subsidiary of 
Microchip, has no choice but to discontinue the offering of the MIC24085 family 
including all voltage options (A/B/C/D/E/F) effective immediately. This product 
family was a result of a partnership between Micrel and a third-party which was 
recently acquired by another company.   
 
We deeply regret to inform you that Micrel has no alternative offering for the 
MIC24085 family at this time but we are providing the following alternative(s) 
including a pin for pin replacement and ask that you contact Semtech directly or 
any of their authorized distributors. 
 
- TS30013  -  Semtech (pin for pin replacement) 
- MP2227 – Potential replacement 
- MP2207– Potential replacement 
- MP9151– Potential replacement 
- TPS54320– Potential replacement 
- TPS56428– Potential replacement 
 
We value your relationship with Micrel and thank you for your continuing support.  
 
. 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard Zelenka 
Vice President Quality Assurance 
Micrel 
408-435-3409 
Richard.Zelenka@miicrel.com 


